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ANNOUNCEMENT
SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of World Wide Touch Technology (Holdings) Limited (the “Company”), 
trading in the shares of the Company on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
has been suspended with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 3 September 2012 pending the release 
of an announcement in relation to a very substantial acquisition by the Company, which 
is price sensitive in nature.

By Order of the Board of
World Wide Touch Technology (Holdings) Limited

Wong Kwok Fong
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 3 September 2012
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